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Modular crushed ice maker

�  Finished in AISI 304 
Stainless Steel.
�  Automatic crushed ice 
makers.
�  Modular models without 
internal deposit of ice 
collection. Can be attached 
to Bin or Double Roller Bin 
tanks (available in different 
models.)

�  Ver depósitos en la 
siguiente página. 

�  Type of refrigeration: by 
water or by air.
�  Fabricators used for various 
uses in bars, restaurants, 
fishmongers, chemical and 
pharmaceutical industries.

�  FPT 500 SPLIT y FPT 1000 
SPLIT: These two models of 
manufacturers, go with the 
condensing unit at a distance 
(condensing unit not included 
in the price).

Ice in granulated flakes:

�  Fast and effective cooling 
effect.

�  Easy to store and handle 
based on weight and 
volume.

�  Ideal for use in the 
chemical and pharmaceutical 
sectors.

�  Ideal for the exhibition 
and presentation of food.

Technical Features

FPT 160 A

FPT 160 W
160 560x569x600 650

Air

Water
 63

FPT 280 A

FPT 280 W
280 560x569x695 1050

Air

Water
 83

FPT 510 A

FPT 510 W
510 560x569x695 1700

Air

Water
 102

FPT 1000 A

FPT 1000 W
1000 934x684x700 3200

Air

Water
 172

*FPT 510 SPLIT 510 560x569x695 175 -  67

*FPT 1000 SPLIT 1000 474x684x700 350 -  112

Fabricadores con unidad condensadora a distancia

* Condenser unit not included, check price.
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FPT 1000 A/W 




